NPRR Comments


	NPRR Number
	283
	NPRR Title
	Clarification of PCRR Allocation Eligibility

	
	

	Date
	November 17, 2010

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Barbara Clemenhagen on behalf of the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS)

	E-mail Address
	bclemenhagen@topazpowergroup.com

	Company
	Topaz Power Group

	Phone Number
	(512) 314-8621

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


At its November 17, 2010 meeting, WMS reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 283.  Following discussion, WMS voted to request that ERCOT Legal Staff and PUCT Legal Staff work together and provide feedback at the December 2010 WMS meeting regarding the process for determining eligibility for, the amount of, and the duration of Pre-Assigned Congestion Revenue Rights (PCRRs).  The motion carried via roll call vote.

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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